



Dear Supporter,

It has been just over two months since we implemented social distancing here at The Arc, Ocean County Chapter. It has been a challenging time for us all, but we have also witnessed incredible acts of kindness and generosity from our community.

- Hundreds of donations of handmade face masks for our staff and residents.
- The Kessler Foundation awarded us a grant to purchase iPads for virtual communication.
- Engaging games and activities gifted from our Amazon wish list for the residents.
- Grants and donations to purchase personal protective equipment (PPE).

Every bit helps and so, if you can, we encourage you to please give to The Arc Ocean County Chapter COVID-19 Relief Campaign today. Your monetary gift will help to purchase the supplies necessary to keep our 189 residents and direct support professionals safe and healthy.

Thank you, and we look forward to seeing everyone again soon.



P.S. Your gift of \$25 or more will automatically enroll you as a 2021 member of The Arc of US, The Arc of New Jersey, and The Arc, Ocean County Chapter from July 1, 2020 to June 30, 2021.











The Arc, Ocean County Chapter | (732)-363-3335 | info@arcocean.org

Share this email:







Manage your preferences | **Opt out** using **TrueRemove**® Got this as a forward? **Sign up** to receive our future emails View this email **online**.

815 Cedar Bridge Ave Lakewood, NJ | 08701 US

This email was sent to .

To continue receiving our emails, add us to your address book.